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Dear Families,

| hope this email finds you all doing well. Last week Great Hearts shared our plan for a safe return to campus. If
you have not yet had a chance to preview the plan, you will find all of the information for the Great Hearts Safe
Return here. As you may know, Governor Ducey has extended the start date of Arizona schools to no earlier
than August 17%". This, undoubtedly raises questions about our own start date as well as other variables
concerning our remobilization plans.

Please know that we are in close contact with Great Hearts Lead Office who is in close contact with state and
municipal authorities, in order to guide all of our processes at the school level. Working as a network we will
update you in more detail as our remobilization plans develop. For new families, we will hold our New Family
Orientation in mid-July via Zoom. We will send you a direct email prior to this date with the exact link and
password. Using this virtual format will allow us to share important information with you earlier than an in
person meeting would allow. For all families, we plan to hold our Meet the Teacher events in early August! We
will be following network and state regulations as we plan these important events. Continue to refer to our
Archway Trivium West website as you prepare for the first day of school. Here you will find information about -

supplies, books, uniforms and other important news.

As you may know, | am serving as Interim Headmaster while Mrs. Twardeck is on leave. My introduction to
Archway Trivium West has been delightful! Over the past few weeks | have spoken to most of the faculty and
many of the ATW parents and | have been thoroughly impressed with the warm welcome | have received. Thank
You! While we all come from different backgrounds, it is apparent that along with the Archway Trivium West
leadership and faculty you have created a community of love and unity. As this community has in the past we
will continue to pull together and make this a wonderful year of learning for our scholars and ourselves. Please, |
ask, that you continue to reach out to me with any questions and concerns or if you would just like to talk. We
will continue weekly updates from here on out as we plan our return to school in the fall.

Thank you, and | look forward to meeting you all very soon!

Truly,

Stephanie Kaye (cell 480-225-1730)
Interim Headmaster
Archway Trivium West
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